September 6, 2024

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear Families,

The week was a fast one with the
Monday holiday. | hope to see you at
the pool party on Sunday. Have a
great weekend.

Warm regards,

Patrick Eagle

Attendance this week: 98% (last week 97%)

PTO UPDATE

There is a PTO general meeting Monday, 9/6 at

6:00 pm. All are welcome. Childcare will be
available. We are so excited for the back-to-school
pool party on Sunday! We are accepting RSVPs
through tonight as we are very close to max
capacity. If you did RSVP and are not going to make
it can you email mika.holman@gmail.com and let us
know. Some things to know beforehand:

e Location: Finley Aquatic Center

2060 W. College Ave

Date 9/8

Time 2-5pm

Please check in at the SIDE gate

No food or drinks will be provided, please
bring your own

NO glass is permitted inside the pool area
This is not a drop off event, please come
with your child

e There will be 6 lifeguards on duty

We look forward to seeing everyone there!

PTO at a Glance flier, click here and use this as a
quick snapshot for information, important dates, and
events. There are hard copies available in the office.
The walk-a-thon this year will be on October 18th.
Please join us at the first meeting for this event on
Monday, August 19th at 6:00 at El Gallo Negro in
Windsor. This is our main fundraiser for the year and
affords us to give back to the school substantially.
Please come and share your ideas for this amazing
event.

If you need new spirit wear, they are running
a 30% off promo through Sept. 10th. Stock
up now. This store is open year round and
gets delivered directly to you.

Spirit Wear Link

Don't forget to follow us on social media:
Facebook: San Miguel PTO Site

Instagram: Smeagles_PTO

SPIRIT WEAR SWAP

SPIRIT WEAR SWAP! Do you have spirit wear your
child has outgrown? PTO is collecting gently used
spirit wear. After the donation period, clothing will be
washed, organized and available for families to
“shop” and take home. Drop off spirit wear in the
donations bin located in the office.

*Contact Jana with any questions (707) 548-0513

PARENT VISITOR POLICY

Our policy is that if you are on campus during school
hours, 8:00-3:00, you need to check in at the office
and get a Visitor Lanyard. Some students need
parent assistance to get to class, we understand
that, but what we're saying is that you need to check
in in order to do that. That way the policy is the
same for everyone and it keeps our campus safer. If
your child needs help carrying something to their
classroom, please check in, or leave it in the office,
and we'll be sure it gets to them.

UPCOMING DATES

9/8/24 - Pool Party at Finley Aquatic Center 2-5pm
9/9/24 - General PTO meeting 6:00pm

10/4/24 - Parent/Teacher Conferences (no
students)

10/18/24 - Walk-a-thon

10/31/24 - Halloween Parade

11/1/24 - Teacher inservice day (no students)



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1l3Z2gtMcL09NPnoxm0u7CQY9P-abYOoY/view?usp=sharing
https://1stplacespiritwear.com/schools/CA/Santa%20Rosa/San+Miguel+Elementary+School/collection_detail.html?utm_source=fwd&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=fwd

